THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

This is to remind you that the Fall Meeting of the Association, which will be
held pursuant to the amendment made to our Articles of Association and By-Laws
on May 18, 1956, will be held at the New York County Lawyers Association,
14 Vesey Street, New York City on Friday, November 9, 1956 at 2:30 P.M. pre-
ceded by a meeting of the Executive Committee.

The Fall Dinner Meeting will be held on Friday evening, November 9, 1956 at
the Waldorf-Astoria Hotel, 50th Street and Park Avenue, New York City. Cocktails
will be served at 6:45 P.M. and dinner will be served at 7:45 P.M. Dress will be
optional. The charge for the dinner, including cocktails, is $12.50. Attendance at
the dinner is restricted to members only.

If you expect to attend, please immediately send your check, payable to the
Maritime Law Association of the United States to J. Joseph Noble, Chairman of the
Committee on Dinner Arrangements at 99 John Stréet, New York 38, N. Y.
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